
Major Projects Assessment, 

Department of Planning and Infrastructure, 

GPO Box 39, Sydney NSW 2001. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Opposition From the owner of  

 Epping  

re: Tunnelling for North West Rail Link 

 

 

With regards to the Resumption of Underground Land for 

tunneling for northwest rail link, I am writing to formally informed 

you that: 

 

1. I am firmly opposed to the idea of having the area 

under  Epping NSW 2121 to become 

part of the North West Rail Link's underground tunnel. 

I will do whatever I can to make sure that this does not 

happen to my property.  Please leave my property 

alone and not tunnel beneath my house. 

2. Based on my culture and religious believe, it is really 

bad luck and bad fengshui to have some authorities 

creating a tunnel beneath my house.  This is definitely 

going to impact severely on my psychological well 

beings, leading to physical illness.  

3. No matter what, this kind of construction project will 

definitely affect the quality of the soil.  The air quality 

will also be affected. 

4. In the event that the tunnel is sabotaged or destroyed 

for any unforeseen reasons, the houses and the 

foundation of these houses above the tunnel will be 

affected. 



5. I have not made any political donations in the last 2 

years. 

6. I do not want my name made available to the 

proponent or on the departmental website. 

Thank you 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

 




